
From: Leslie Shaw <lshaw318@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2019 11:44 AM 
To: Gail Coniglio <GConiglio@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Town Council 
<TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com> 
Subject: Flags for Heroes 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members, 
 
I am in support of the efforts of Rotary to assist Palm Beach in 
recognizing the heroes who have severed and sacrificed for our 
country and community with the Flags for Heroes program. 
 
While it is fitting for them to be displayed over July 4th, I hope 
that you would consider their being installed by May 27th for 
Memorial Day and be displayed through July 4th. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Leslie Shaw 
318 Seaspray Avenue 
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